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Raszka Shelley

From: Elizabeth <elizabeth.watts@verizon.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 4:45 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: gray wolves

A new bill (HB 3515) in the Oregon Legislature would prevent gray wolves from ever being included on the state's 
list of threatened or endangered species.  This is a terrible idea and dirty pool.  I urge you to fight against this 
bill.  Thank you. 
  

Elizabeth Watts 

16 Starks Place 

Lynbrook, NY 11563 


